From: Susan McLane

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Budget
Date: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 5:50:03 PM

Dear Senators, As you have heard by now Public Broadcasting is essential to ALL Alaskans.
Please restore funding for Public Broadcasting to the level requested by the Governor. Small
cuts can be dealt with but cuts out of proportion to the rest of the budget will deal a death
knell to this essential service to ALL Alaskans. Hal smith MD, PO Box 869 Homer, Alaska
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